
AIRPORT SECURITY SCREENING SERVICES
L.F. Wade International Airport (Bermuda)

GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA
Ministry of  Tourism Development and Transport
Department of Airport Operations

The Department of Airport Operations (DAO) invites Request for Proposals (RFP) 
from qualified and experienced Service Providers/Contractors to undertake the 
operational requirements for the Airport Security Screening Services contract at 
L. F. Wade International Airport (Bermuda). 

The term of the Agreement will be for an initial two years, with an additional three 
one-year extension options, beginning on or about 1 May 2015. 

The RFP document will be available on 6 March 2015 and can be viewed and 
downloaded at www.gov.bm under the Procurement Notice tab.

All submission returns must be received by the DAO no later than 16.00 hrs 
Atlantic Standard Time (AST) on 27 March 2015.

All communications and questions regarding contract or administrative con-
cerns shall be directed in writing to the Department of Airport Operations:

Attention: John Pitcher,

Aviation Security Officer (Acting)

E-mail: jepitcher@gov.bm

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS


